
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Fellow Owners or Breeders, 
 
We are now in a position to formally launch the IRISH Event Owners and Breeders 
association and invite you to become a member. 
 
As you may be aware, we had a ‘trial run’ in the awful weather at the last International of 
2023 and the ‘Owners Cabin’ was well received and enjoyed by a large number of 
people. 
 
The concept has now been running in the UK successfully for over 20 years and we 
think it is time to launch a similar program in Ireland. 
 
We plan to have ‘Owners and Breeders’ facilities at all 6 Internationals in 2024, together 
with the National Championships which will run from the 7th-8th September. 
 
This will give Members the opportunity to rest weary limbs, enjoy refreshments and 
meet with fellow Owners and Breeders. 
 
We will also be negotiating with various companies to offer discounts on their products, 
and this alone will be worth more than your annual membership fee of €100. 
 
Eventing Ireland has kindly offered to assist us with the administration and collect 
payments on the association’s behalf. 
 
Membership forms will be available at the IEHOBA hospitality area at Ballindenisk 
International 
 
Once received, you will be sent an ‘E’ Membership card which you can then use to avail 
of discounts from partner companies. A list of providers will be sent to you, and you’ll be 
notified as more partners come on board! 
 
We look forward to welcoming you to our first International at Ballindenisk. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Richard Ames   
 
  


